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    Mayor Ware & Council have directed Staff to come along side 
community partners to help Sharing Hands feed those in need. 
I am proud to report that our local faith community, the        
Calapooia Food Alliance, the Brownsville Rural Fire District, the 
Senior Center and the American Legion are all busy helping and 
sharing resources to ease the burden being felt by Sharing 
Hands, our local food bank. 
 

      We have developed a framework to help coordinate the    
efforts. The purpose of this newsletter is to share the needs and 
to let everyone know what is happening, how you can help and 
where you can go for assistance.  
 

Other News | The City has struck a deal with the Linn County 
Clerk’s Office to collect your ballots. Please drop your ballot off 
using City Hall’s drop box located to the right of the front door. 
Make sure you return the ballot as directed! It is one week    
early. The County has instituted safety protocols for those    
handling all those ballots. 
 

 Mayor Ware issued an emergency declaration regarding 
Planning Commission submittals. Conditional Uses, Planned 
Unit Developments and other processes requiring an official 
meeting of the Planning Commission has been placed under a 
moratorium until the emergency declaration is lifted. Building 
applications and plans (acc. structures, fences, single fam. 
dwellings) and over-the-counter permits (mech. & plumbing)  
are still accepted. Please visit the City website or call               
Administrative Assistant Elizabeth Coleman at City Hall.   
 

 Public Works continues to deliver water and treat 
wastewater. The guys are busy mowing and preparing the     
cemetery for Memorial Day to honor our veterans! 
 

“The only thing we have to fear, is fear itself.” 
~ President Franklin Delano Roosevelt 

 Monday | Tuesday | Friday 
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Interested in volunteering for Sharing Hands? Call Sherri at (541) 466-5880.   

The Chamber of Commerce has information on business loans. Check out their  

    Facebook page for breaking news, webinar opportunities and more! 

     Check the Civic Organizations links under the Community tab on the  

City website to see about events and activities. 
www.historicbrownsville.com 


